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Ranked Choice voting is being implemented successfully in a number of states 

already with much success. Primaries have proven to elevate the most extremist 

candidates. This will be a check on that nauseating reality. Please support Ranked 

Choice voting; it really makes sense. Anything and everything we can do to promote 

fairness in voting can and should be considered seriously, especially in this time 

when our democratic right to have our vote count is in such jeopardy. 


